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Concerning the repetition of the first year of first-degree studies 

  

Following the Statute of PJAIT §23, it is determined that:  

  

 

§1 

In the event of failing the first year of first-degree studies, there is a one-time possibility to repeat 

this year according to the annex. 

The financial rules for calculating the annex are set by the Vice-Rector for Student Affairs. 

  

§ 2 

Failure to progress to the second year of the first-degree studies for a second time necessitates 

signing a new contract and repeating the entire first year of studies, along with the full payment 

of tuition, regardless of the number of subjects completed in the past. 

  

§ 2 

The regulation comes into force on September 1, 2023. 
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